



## GCA NEWS

Dear GCA parents and carers,

ATS

Week beginning 13th May - Year 6 SATS week

**Dates for your diary** 

23rd May - 9AM Year 1 Parents Meeting - Phonics screening

Save the date - Friday 14th June - Fathers Day Breakfast.

Dear GCA families,

Welcome back for the Summer term. It has been brilliant to see the children back with smiles on their faces and ready for learning.

As some of you know we do weekly attendance awards in our celebration assemblies. This half term there will be a special half term attendance award. For children to be in with a chance of winning this prize they need to be in school every day. Our aim for the Summer term is to improve whole school attendance. If attendance drops we will invite you in for a meeting - to ensure we work together to improve attendance as we know the impact this has on success.



## This weeks attendance

Whole school - 87.97%

Year 1 - 83.33%

Year 2 - 84.35%

Year 3 - 96.83%

Year 4 - 88.54%

Year 5 - 93.78%

Year 6 - 86.45

## **Attendance matters**

On time, everyday, This is the GCA way.



## Behaviour outside school

I have spent time talking with the children about their conduct not only in school but outside of school. With the warmer months coming they may spend more time outside and in places such as the park. Please make sure you discuss behaviour and conduct in the park. It has bene bought to my attention that some of the children are in the park and have been heard swearing and using discriminative language this is clearly unacceptable and we need to work together to ensure this is not repeated.

Best wishes

Mrs Ruck